JAMES ROBBINS
100 HIGHWAY K16
DENISON, KANSAS 66419

To: House Financial Institutions and Rural Development

From: James Robbins, Denison city resident, gas customer and Council member

Date: March 2, 2021

RE: Testimony in Support of City Utility Low-Interest Program

As a Denison resident, gas customer and City Councilman, | am concerned with the ridiculous
gas bill that 1 am facing. We need your help to support the city utility low-interest program
legislation. This legislation is necessary to save the City of Denison and the gas customers. We
are desperate for outside help. This is truly a disaster for this small town. We will not survive

another disaster of this magnitude.

Thank you in advance for supporting the city utility low-interest program legislation.



